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OFFICE OF THE ASSOCIATE DEAN

New York Law School 
57 WORTH STREET 

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10013

(212) 966-3800

June 11, 1981
The Honorable Roger Miner
Justice of the Supreme Court 
of the State of New York 
414 Union Street
Supreme Court Chambers 
Hudson, New York 12534
Dear Judge Miner:
It was so good to see you on May 20th, at the dinner in 
honor of Joseph Solomon and the establishment of the 
first endowed Chair, in his name, at our Law School.
We were all delighted to have you join us for that very 
significant occasion.
Although I realize you will require two law clerks, I 
would like to recommend to you, at this time, one 
of our graduates, David Kagan, who graduated on June 7, 
1981. Mr. Kagan was not only an exceptionally able 
law student, but also served as a student law clerk 
with Judge Gerard Goettel, of the Southern District 
of New York. Judge Goettel's enthusiastic endorsement 
and recommendation is enclosed.
It is difficult to add further words of praise for David 
Kagan. He graduated magna cum laude, and as you will note 
from his resume, he has supplemented his academic work 
with excellent practical experience. He is a most 
agreeable person, and I feel certain you would enjoy 
having him associated with you in your chambers, and 
would find him an extremely valuable addition to your 
staff.
I hope you will have an opportunity to meet David Kagan. 
He is available for an interview at your convenience, and 
can be reached in the afternoon or evening at the telephone 
number on his resume.
Again, my congratulations to you upon your nomination to 
the Federal Court.
With all good wish.

Very sincerely,

Marga:^t S. Bearn 
Assocrate Dean

P.S. I shall forward my recommendation for a second law 
clerk to you shortly.
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